
Thoughts on Recent Elizabeth Township PA Commissioners Meeting 

- Bill Piper 

At a recent Commissioners workshop meeting a resident stood to voice his concerns 
about the noise levels he has been hearing coming from the new well being constructed 
by the high school. The noise levels were above the agreed to in our ordinances. He 
was told he has to fill out a complaint form. They had trouble finding it on the website. 
 
 
As he was returning to his seat another citizen asked him, "Don't you hear the football 
games from the high school that's a half mile away from your home? What about that 
noise? The speaker replied that there are ordinances the gas company agreed to follow 
to operate here and they are violating them. The second man said, "I don't give a shit 
about ordinances!"  
 
 
Now the funny thing is this guy sits on the Planning Commission!! With an attitude like 
that, what's he doing on the Board? What do YOU think? 
 


